
HB 1280 
I am writing to you today to voice my support for HB 1280: Election Law - Affiliating With a 
Party and Voting - Unaffiliated Voters.


I believe that all voters should be included in the primary election process, including unaffiliated 
voters. While I would prefer a bill that allowed for single, non-partisan primaries, I recognize 
that this bill is a first step and will allow unaffiliated voters to affiliate during the polling process 
and participate in the primary election. Since the majority of elections in Maryland are decided 
during the primary, it is critical that all voters participate in that process.


I urge you to support this bill.


Respectfully,

Rachel Bush Erdman

637 Whittier Pkwy

Severna Park, 21146

443-540-8640


